
 

 

 
 
 
 

Date: Wednesday 26th March 2025 
Our ref: MAL/sjt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 10 Internal Exam timetable 
 
The Year 10 students have been eager to start their revision process and so please find attached the Year 10 Internal 
exam timetable. Please note that this may be subject to change. If this is the case, we will issue the students with an 
updated timetable. 
 
All exams start at 9am and 1pm and there will be plans in place to ensure they have lunch. 
 
More details will be shared nearer the time through a detailed exams assembly to prepare them. 
 
We wish you all the best of luck with your revision.  
 
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
Mrs M Allitt  
Deputy Headteacher 
  
 


